
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to all the parents, children and 
staff who have been so welcoming in my 
first half term at Colmers Farm Primary 
School. 
 
We are planning lots of exciting events, 
trips and activities next term, so please 
make sure you check the school website 
and the school diary for the dates of all 
the forthcoming events.   
 
We will be saying goodbye to our Year 6 
children, in July, who will be ending their 
primary school journey. 
 

I would like to wish you all a very good 
Bank Holiday week and look forward to 
seeing the children refreshed and ready 
for learning on Monday 4th June, 2018. 
 

Yours Sincerely 
 

James Hill 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 

                       

    

   
      

 

 

 

    

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 

This week’s children who had Hot Chocolate with Mr Hill were: 

              Lucie W in Year 5 
      Freya V and Abbie F in Year 3 
    Michelle D and Logan H in Year 4 
        Abigail C and Jack D Year 2,  

 
WELL DONE  

    Friday 25th May, 2018

 

Trip Letters 

There are trip letters going home over the next few days 
and a Christmas Panto letter for a trip to the theatre.  

If you would like to pay an amount weekly towards the 
costs of these trips, please contact Mrs Corbett in the 
School Office.   

It will be good for the children to have the opportunity to 
attend these outings outside of school. 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 94.6% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

WILLOW: 98.7% 

Important Dates for your 
Diary: 
Parents Evening 
5th & 7th June – EYFS 
12th June – Maple class 
13th & 14th All other classes 
School trips 
6th & 7th June – Year 6 Trip 
12th June – Year 2 Trip 
3rd July – Year 3 Trip 
5th December – Year 2,3,4,5 and 6 
19th December – Reception, Year 1 and 2 
EYFS Play & Stay Sessions 
7th, 22nd and 26th June 
Next Term Events 
School Summer Fair – 11th July 
Sports Day – 13th July 
Year 6 School Disco – 19th July 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly – 20th July 
Summer Term Break Up 
Friday 20th July – Children will break-up 

The European General Data Protection Regulation 
(GDPR) replace the Data Protection Act 1998 from today.  To 
meet the regulations we have appointed a Data Protection 
Officer; Laura Hadley, and a copy of our privacy notice for 
parents and pupils which reflects the changes is available 
from the school office. 

BREAKFAST CLUB – 50p PER CHILD, PER DAY 

There are still spaces available in breakfast club, please contact 
the school office if you are interested. 


